The Hopkinton Community Preservation Committee is now accepting Project Funding Applications for Fiscal Year 2021.

Please submit Full Applications for funding to the Committee by Tuesday, September 24, 2019 for review during the September 26, 2019 meeting

Projects allowable under the CPA include the creation and preservation of open space, the preservation of historic sites, the creation and preservation of affordable housing and the creation and preservation of outdoor recreational facilities.

Please call (508) 497-9745 or email Shannon Soares at <u>ssoares@hopkintonma.gov</u> if you have any questions.